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Texas Instruments, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Fred Sherman, Manager

Energy Products Department
34 Forest Street
Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated June 20, 1979 transmitting minor
changes to your Fundamental Nuclear Material Control Plan.

We have determined that these revisions are in accordance with the provisions
of 10 CFR 70.32(c) in that they do not decrease the effectiveness of your
MC&A program, and that they will not endanger the common defense and security
and are otherwise in the public interest. Accordingly, License Condition 2.1
of Amendment MPP-1 to your License No. SNM-33 is revised to read as follows:

2.1 The licensee shall Follow the Fundamental Nuclear Material Control
Plan submitted Janua y 23, 1975 as revised according to the schedule
of revisions attached to the letter dateu June 20, 1979 and as
supplemented by page A-1 dated March 21, 1978 and pages 4-3, 4-11, and
4-12 dated June 12, 1978; and as amended in accordance with the
provisions of 10 CFR 70.32(c).

We have established that the enclosures to your letter dated June 20, 1979
contain information of a typa specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d). Accordingly,
pursuant to Section 2.790(d)(1), such infomation is deemed to be commercial
or financial infomation within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) anc shall be
subject to disclosure only in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 9.12.

Sincerely,
'

s (N.

\ h
James G. 3artlow, Chief

Mate 'ial Control & Accountability
Li nsing Branch

Division of Safeguards
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